
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of Building and Safety to report to the Planning and Land Use 
Management Committee on the modifications required to allow washlets to be approved 
expeditiously when appropriate.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


